
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 

1841 PHINNEY’S LANE 

BARNSTABLE, MA 02630 

 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE DECEMBER 12, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order by Prudential Committee Chairman William Jones at the Barnstable Fire 

Station, 3249 Main Street, Barnstable, MA at 4 PM.  Also, in attendance was Prudential Committee 

members Peter Eastman and Joshua Miller, Fire Chief Frank Pulsifer, Deputy Chief Rick Pfautz and Clerk 

Charles Eager. 

 

After the Public Session was opened a motion was made to leave public session and go into executive 

session for contract negotiations and to return to public session after executive concludes.  All members 

were rolled and all were in agreement to go into executive session. 

 

Public session was resumed at 5:05 PM.  Peter Eastman made a motion to accept the Deputy Chief’s 

contract as negotiated.  The motion was seconded and passed unanimously.   

 

It was also agreed to extend the duration of the contract to June 30, 2021. 

The contract was signed by all partiesw. 

Motion made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 
 


